From: noreply@lambtonshores.ca on behalf of

To: Stephanie Troyer-Boyd
Subject: Resurfacing area for seniors pickleball
Date: January 25, 2022 9:52:53 AM

Please register our opposition to the staff recommendation not to resurface basketball courts now for the safe use of
this location for seniors pickleball. As seniors we no longer have time to wait for further studies on the development
of this location for other purposes. There is a huge shortage of recreational opportunities for seniors locally and this
small expenditure ($15,000 not $20,000) is needed now so we can continue to protect our mental and physical health
at a convenient and safe location. Please continue to explore further recreational opportunities especially those
involving indoor facilities that are long overdue in our rapidly growing municipality and would allow us to play
pickleball and other activities year round close to home. Thank you. Please ensure this information is passed on to
our ward councillor Dave Macguire.

Origin: https://www.lambtonshores.ca/en/our-government/mayor-and-council.aspx

This email was sent to you by Cameron and Linda Wright through
https://www.lambtonshores.ca/.



